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Dear Supporters 

and Friends, 
 

     
 

              
The past unusual school year has now ended. Everybody who participated in the school project is being rewarded. How can 

Dana manage to think of everybody?! 

 

On July 15 the school project of the SB Foundation ended for this school year. The project leader Dana Nandrea 

exclaims: With the help of God, we managed to end this unusual school year; impossible to attend classes, instead 

moved to the Gypsy village. HE sent his angels to protect us, so that we did not get ill from Covid 19 and did not 

give up but could help those in difficulty and despair. It was, my friends, an experience that I will never forget! 

Before we ended the school year, I asked the students what they wanted for the next school year. They answered: 

Stories, tell us stories! But that was not what I asked for. What do you want to happen to the school? We would like 

to go to school, meet other children, talk, play… Yes, our dear students, to whom we – Nuti Hornea and I, Dana – 

went to every school day, they understood how important it is to be together, not in front of a computer (which they 

do not have anyway) or in front of a mobile phone (which they do not have either) but because the school is 

fantastic. During breaks they can make friends and lifelong friendships. Even if we have not been able to teach as 

usual this year, we have created a close relationship with the Gypsy children and their families, which has made 

them more motivated to integrate in an increasingly distant and exclusive society. Even if the Gypsy students have 

not been able to go to the school this year, they will be better equipped mentally when the new school year starts. 

 

Thank you, dear friends in Sweden for all you have done for this fellowship! Nuti and I hope, with your help, to be 

able to continue next school year – a year that hopefully will be more normal. As you can see from the pictures, we 

have handed out rewards and gifts as much as we could, Dana concludes.  

 

     
 

Thankful greetings from the SB Foundation and all the board, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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